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Greetings House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

It is completely immoral for healthcare administrators to refuse to bargain in good 

faith with union members and instead throw millions of dollars into replacement 

workers simply to break a strike. Please consider requiring financial transparency on 

hospital "strikebreaking" costs so that the public can see the truth about where the 

priorities for healthcare companies' lie. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

-Oregon Nurse 

 


